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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 11:59 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: support HB 2269

  

From: Lisa Strycker 

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 11:59:20 AM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 

To: Patrino Beth 
Subject: support HB 2269 

Dear Ms. Patrino, 
As an Oregonian who breathes the air, I strongly support HB 2269, to fund the DEQ to do the work of Cleaner 
Air Oregon. We Oregonians must pay to ensure clean air because we cannot count on help from the 
dysfunctional federal government.  
I am not swayed by the self-serving arguments of the Association of Oregon Industries. The simple truth is that 
people need clean air to breathe! We must protect *our* air from corporations that would rather not bother.  
With filthy air, neither people nor corporations can survive. In places without clean-air protections—take a look 
at how bad the air pollution has become in Beijing, China—the air is black and people have to breathe through 
surgical masks.  
It is all of our responsibility to help keep Oregon clean. 
Thank you, 
Lisa Strycker 
  
  


